
 

 
 

School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: March 16, 2021  

Total Number of Persons in Attendance:   8 Next Meeting Date:  April 20th, 2021  

 

 

Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler and 

Brandy Schwenk_  

SCC Secretary:   

Laurie Mears Redden 
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In Attendance: 

 

Heidi 

Chirag 

Sheldon 

Brandy 

Laurie 

Courtnee 

Sarah 

Melissa 

 

 

Principal’s Report: 
 

-enrollment isn’t typical right now – grade 6 is at 80, 50 kindergarten students projected  (down 

about 20 students) 

 

-watching the numbers re next year staffing 

 

-some families seemed to have disappeared thru covid, not registered anywhere, but expect that 

some will return in the fall 

 

-currently in the midst of thinking about budget – SK budget comes out at Easter 

 

-Our School Survey (questions around friendships, extra curriculars etc)– gr. 4-6 students 

participate and it’s anticipated that the data will look quite different with respect to the effects of 

Covid 

 

-Educational Programming Fund- talked about at staff meeting – the parameters were loosened 

this year due to Covid 

 

-the spelling bee – top 2 per class (RP school wide bee with gr. 4-6 and then they will face off 

against Barr Colony and CP) 

 

-restrictions are being loosened slightly – band programs and some extra curriculars at the 

middle and high school level, Hockey Academy back in a limited way – at RP classroom based 

cohorts for some extra curr will begin, but no mixing of classes as of yet 
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Fundraising 

 

-Possibility of Panago pizza – a successful event was run at QE over two nights for families – 

15% off for families with 15% of total sales going to the school (more open ended than the one 

we did thru Dominos) – possibly in June? Instead of family BBQ? 

 

-Mabel’s Labels – ongoing – discount codes will be attached to school supply list 

 

-chips fundraiser – Heidi will look into it and get back to us 

 

 

Hot Lunch 
 

-nothing to report, still on hold 

 

Financial Report 
 

-same as last month ($3300 set aside for Ed. Prog. Fund- $1177, plus the $1000 from Dominos 

fundraiser coming) 

 

Educational Programming Fund: 

 

-funds were motioned and seconded for Mrs. Musyj (100th day activity), Ms. Brummund 

(literacy supplies), Mrs. Berg (pizza party picnic), Mrs. Halliday (field trip or pizza party), and 

Mrs. Mabbott (plants) 

 

Next meeting: April 20th, 2021 

 

 

 

 


